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WLA Board Meeting 

The Winans Lake Association October meeting has been cancelled.  The next meeting will be in 

November.  

 

The Winans Lake Web Site is up and running.  Check it out for the latest news at WinansLake dot 

org.   

Gypsy Moth Status  

The community group led by Mary Anderson (734 dash 216 dash 1567) has been active this 

fall.  They conducted an egg mass search and identified a gypsy moth infested area.  The area 

includes Community Dr, the western part of Winans Dr, and Winans Lake Rd roughly from Keystone 

to the east side of Chilson. 

 

They are in the process of obtaining cost estimates from aerial sprayers along with information on 

what paperwork needs to be in place for the spraying to occur.  Once the information is available, 

they will put together an information packet that will be distributed to neighbors. 

Beach Update 

The beach was closed as of September 30th.   

Lost Items 

The Braciszewski's have lost a paddle board.  If one has washed up on your shore, please give 

Terry or Kate a call so they can retrieve it.  (810 dash 231 dash 3366) 

 

The beach is missing a black "cheese." It's a large black foam rectangle that the kids use for play. It 

has WLA painted on it in white paint.  If anyone discovers this toy or any other toys that have 

washed ashore, they can contact Carrie Dygert to come and retrieve the items.  cdygert at hotmail 

dot com or (734) Six Zero 4 - Five 8 Two 2  

  

http://winanslake.org/
http://winanslake.org/
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Get ready for Halloween! 

All kids (and parents) are welcome to join the Benzie's for 

Halloween trick or treating around Winans Lake.  We have a fun 

tradition of a group start on Winans Dr.  The kids enjoy getting 

together at the start of the night, seeing all the costumes (and 

showing off their own costumes), and trick or treating together.  It's 

also a nice time for the parents to visit with others from around the 

lake.  

 

The start is at the west end of Winans Drive.  Some kids finish at the east end of Winans Drive, 

some kids go farther.  The group doesn't usually end all together, folks go at their own pace and stop 

when they want.   

 

If you're able to join us, we will meet at the end of Winans Drive (where we congregate for the 4th of 

July parade, at the fork before Community Drive) and start there... sometime around 6:30-6:45.  

Community News 

  

Information comes to the attention of the WLA board that is not associated with the 

association's charter but is still of interest to the community.  This section is added to pass on 

that information to the Winans Lake community.  

 

The Livingston County Transportation Coalition 

  

The Livingston County Transportation Coalition was started to bring public transportation, bike 

lanes and more sidewalks to the county. The coalition is made up of a group of stakeholders 

from business, health care, law enforcement, education, job training, senior centers, chambers 

of commerce, the environment, LETS and others. To date, the Coalition has secured a grant for 

$150,000 to have a study prepared on the transportation needs and best options for the county. 

  

To learn more about the Coalition and opportunities to join the conversation, visit this website: 

https://www.livgov.com/hscb/Pages/transportation.aspx. If you wish to participate in the 

Coalition or attend a meeting, send an email to: arennie at cmhliv dot org. 

  

https://www.livgov.com/hscb/Pages/transportation.aspx
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Lake Life 

 

Lending library in action. 

 

Welcome to the Neighborhood 

Travis and Christine Paeth have relocated back to the Midwest from Denver.  They are living 

in 5835 Cowell (old road) with their 1 month old son Jack and dog Frank.   

New Neighbors 

Mary Evergreen does a great job welcoming new neighbors but could use YOUR help.  Please 

send her an email if you see movement on houses next/close to them. Her email is mlevergreen 

at charter dot net. 

Newsletter 

Please send any articles or pictures you'd like included in the newsletter to Terre 
Voegeli (voegelit@gmail.com). 

You are receiving the Winans Lake Association newsletter because you are a current Winans 
Lake Association member on the Lakelands country club membership list OR because you have 
asked to receive the newsletter in past years.  You can email me directly (voegelit@gmail.com) 
to add additional household email addresses, change existing email addresses or be 
removed.  You can also use the Mailchimp unsubscribe option below to change your email 

address or be removed from the mailing list.   

mailto:voegelit@gmail.com

